
that youTrusting, therefore 
may find it possible to be with us, I a

We feel that we have
every reason to be satisfied with the success of 
the endeavours that were made and that we have been 
able to obtain a Pathological Institute at least 
the equal of any on the continent. We propose e 
that the formal opening shall take place on the 
afternoon of October 6th next, which is our 
Founder*s Day, and that the usual Convocation be 
held in the evening. It would give us great 
pleasure if you could be present on this occasion 
and would be our guest at the opening of the 
Institute and at a dinner which we are offering 
to a few of our distinguished guests.

You will doubtless be
interested to know that the new Pathological 
Institute of McGill University, which was made 
possible by the co-operation of the Rockefeller 
Foundation, has been completed and will be opened 
and put into service in October next.

Princ'i pal.

Yours faithfully,

Dear Professor Glaister:-

Professor John Glaister, 
University of Glasgow, 
Glasgow, Scotland.
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July 31st, 1924.
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